Lake Saint Louis Community Association Newsletter

DECEMBER

December 4th: Dave & Greg Show 7-10pm @ Clubhouse Ballroom
December 19th: Mickey Scott - 7-10pm @ Clubhouse Ballroom
December 23rd- 25th: Office and Clubhouse are CIOSED for the Holiday

December 31st: New Years Eve Event is Cancelled

The LSLCA is participating again this year in the Toys for
Tots Toy drive. Last day to donate is on December 8th.
We have a box for toys in the Clubhouse Lobby for new an

unwrapped toys. We appreciate anyone who is able to
donate a toy this holiday season!

JANUARY

1st: New Years Day—Office and Clubhouse Closed for the Holiday
16th: Rock and Roll Bingo 7:00pm-9:30pm in the Ballroom at the Clubhouse
18th: MLK Day—CA Office is Closed for the Holiday

The LSLCA Restaurant is Open for Dine In or
Carryout Monday-Sunday 4pm-9pm!

Kids Eat FREE on Monday & Tuesday evenings
(1 FREE Kids Meal with 1 Adult Entrée
Purchase). For Carryout orders please call

636-625-8276 option # 6.
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DREDGING: Attention LSLCA Members: The Lake Saint Louis Community
Association is preparing for our upcoming dredge. Hydraulic dredging is
scheduled in Dauphine Cove no less than every seven years, per our LSLCA
By-Laws. Magruder Construction has been awarded the dredging bid for
Dauphine Cove and Regatta Bay. Magruder is currently on-site at Jefferson Point
fusing the pipeline together that is being installed through Pereque Creek to our
silt basin at Duello Road. Active hydraulic dredging will begin in Dauphine Cove
by the second week in November. It will take approximately three weeks to
finalize the installation of the pipeline, dredging equipment, pumps, tug boats,
barges, and fuel barge. Please exercise extreme caution if you need to enter
Dauphine Cove while dredging preparation and active dredging are taking place.
The pipeline for the dredge may not be visible at night. Dauphine Cove will be a
no-wake zone until further notice. Dredging in this cove is expected to be

completed by March 2021 (weather permitting).
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